
August 4, 2020 

 

Dear  [CONTACT: first name], 

 

As the 2020 election approaches, InVision Human Services would like to 

encourage all of its friends, staff, families and allies to participate.   

 

   

 

Please feel free to share or forward this information to any friend, family 

member or colleague.  When we all participate, our state and nation is 

enhanced. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Gary H. Blumenthal 

InVision Vice President 

Government Relations and Advocacy  

 
  

 

 

https://www.pavoterservices.pa.gov/pages/VoterRegistrationApplication.aspx
https://www.pavoterservices.pa.gov/pages/voterregistrationstatus.aspx

